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Newsletter

Featured Event : UC Riverside & California LULAC Convention

April 28, 2018 - UC Riverside Tour and LULAC State Convention workshops
Additional Events:

SAT PREP CIHS COLLEGE
SESSION FAIR

March 6th we organized a CIHS arranged a college fair on
preparatory session with Math March 8 for all students to

and English 11th grade teachers interact with representatives from
to go over the College Entrance CSU, UG, out of state and private
Exam materials. systems.

CA LULAC LEADERSHIP
BRUNCH

Our students were invited to meet with local professionals at the
Annual Leadership Brunch hosted by California LULAC on March
17, 2018. They were introduced to several important community
figures including political leaders, business owners, and
representatives from educational institutions as well.

CSUCI FAMILY
CONFERENCE

CSUCI held a Family Information
Conference on March 10th to
address admission and financial
concerns fro parents of all grade
levels.




UC RIVERSIDE TOUR

On April 28, UBCI students had the opportunity to join us on a trip to
Riverside,CA where we would tour the University of California at Riverside
as well as attend informational workshops at the nearby California LULAC
State Convention.

At UC Riverside, students were able to gain first-hand experience touring
the university's campus. interacting with various student representatives
from different majors and field of interest, learn more about sports and
extracurricular involvement, and enjoy lunch on the outdoor grass field by
the student center.

CALIFORNIA LULAC
STATE CONVENTION

In addition to a Financial Literacy component to our CA LULAC
workshops at the convention, students were able to interact with
and hear from a guest speaker, Ms. Carmen Perez. Ms. Perez is a
college-educated, highly successful, civil rights advocate from
Oxnard, CA who was a proponent in organizing the Women's
March in DC that drew in more than 2 million supporters.

UPCOMING EVENTS

OUHSD'S
GOING TO
COLLEGE FAIR

April 7 the Oxnard Union High
School District sponsored a
'Going to College' informational
fair. Students were broken up
into different groups to attend
various information sessions
regarding topics related to class
requirements, college life,
dorming, CSU/UC acceptance,
applications, financial aid, and
much more,

They also heard from guest
speaker, Homero Magana,
nationally acclaimed high school
advisor who spoke about growing
up in Oxnard and making his way
to the White House.
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"You inspire
SO many
young
people to
use their

- Jazmine
Lerma,
Grade 11

May 8 'The Original Cinco de Mayo' Event
May 16, 23, 30 Parent Night 9th, 10th, and 11th grade
May 26 Time Management Workshop



